
Omaha, Nebraska

October 20, 1948.

Miss Laura Gilpin,
Santa Fe, New Mexico.
Dear Miss Gilpin:

Your acceptance of Mr. Kingman's invitation to 
hang two prints in the invitation section of the 1948 Omaha 
International Salon of Photography is greatly appreciated.

Prints should be here by about November 12, 1948. 
The Open portion of the Salon closes November 8, but if your prints 
are available by the 12th or even the 15th we should have adequate 
time for making up the catalog before the Salon opens.

The opening of the 1948 International Salon of 
Photography including both the invitation and the open salon sec­
tions, will be held at the Joslyn Art Museum on the evening of 
November 24, 1948. The Joslyn inaugurated the policy last year of 
inviting the members of the Society of Liberal Arts and their 
friends to a special evening reception In conjunction with each 
new exhibition or a gallery opening. This policy was very well 
received and is being continued this year as an added feature 
of our Salon opening.

We expect this to be a great event in Omaha and 
are eagerly looking forward to the receipt of your prints.

Very sincerely yours,

C. W\ Teal Salon Chairman.
CWT/lm


